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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 5:20 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 752 Carroll AVe

Hi Mai, Can you attach inspector notes to the file, please? Thanks, Marcia 
 

From: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 8:14 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 752 Carroll AVe 
 
 
 

From: Smith, David (CI-StPaul) <David.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 3:30 PM 
To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 752 Carroll AVe 
 
Leanna, 
 
Per our conversation today, I am posting a copy of the notes I made in regards to the voicemails James left, please see 
below: 
 
3/2/20 - I rec'd a vm from James at 12:37 PM that stated he is not sure if he can make inspection today.  I rec'd another 
vm from James at 2:14 PM that said he cannot make the inspection due to having to teach a class and not being able to 
find anyone to cover.  DJS 
 
3/2/20 - Met MC at inspection.  No answer at door.  View through E bedroom window appears all belongings have been 
moved appears vacant.  DJS 
 
Thanks, 
 
David Smith 
DSI Fire Inspector II 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-8995 
david.smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 


